
            Thursday, November 8th  

 

 

   

Upcoming Events 
Learning Fair (3-5)          11/8 
School Spirit Day      11/9 
Veteran’s Assembly             11/9 
School Banking                     11/9 
 
 
 
    
 

Hey Ravens Families! 
 

A Happy November to all! As the days grow chillier and 

winter approaches, it’s nice to know that it’s warming up 

at Rosendale with lots of learning going on in so many 

different areas. Here’s some things to keep an eye on 

this month: 
 

-We have our 1st quarter report cards going home, and 

thanks to all who attended our Parent/Teacher 

Conferences! 
 

-Our Grades 3-5 Learning Fair is tonight, November 8th- 

stop by and check out the celebration of amazing 

learning our kids do! 
 

-Our Thanksgiving Break will be on Wednesday, 11/21 

through 11/25, and school will resume on Monday, 11/26. 
 

In advance of the Thanksgiving holiday, on behalf of 

everyone at Rosendale, I wish you all a wonderful time 

with family and friends. 
 

Mr. D 

 

 Because November is such a busy month… 
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PLEASE NOTE….. 

Our school secretary, Mrs. Maley, will be on a 

medical leave for 3 weeks starting 11/13 due to a 

minor procedure. We wish her the best as she 

recovers. 
As customary- when you need to give information 

about your child's dismissal, absence or other 

emergencies please contact either your child's 

teacher, Mr DiCaprio 

(jdicaprio@niskyschools.org) or the school nurse 

Ms. Julia  Clark (Jclark@niskyschools.org).  Mrs. 

Maley will not be checking emails during her time 

off. 

Home Passes 

 

We will no longer be 

using Home Passes. 

These are the blue 

forms that have 

been used to 

indicate an early 

dismissal from 

school. Moving 

forward, we continue 

to use our current 

Bus Pass system for 

this communication. 
 

 

Third Graders received dictionaries from the Clifton Park Elks organization.  The students 

enjoy these new dictionaries and reading all the information inside! 

 

YEARBOOK 

We will be holding a 

yearbook volunteer  

training meeting on 

Tuesday 11/13 at 

6:30pm in the 

Rosendale cafeteria.  

Third Graders 

received 

dictionaries from 

the Clifton Park 

Elks 

organization.  The 

students enjoy these 

new dictionaries 

and reading all the 

information! 
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Box Tops for Education 

Congratulations to the winner of the Box Tops for Education Classroom Challenge:  Mrs. Beckert’s 4th grade 
class! They will be celebrating with an ice cream party on Friday! 

Thank you to EVERYONE who sent in Box Tops.  Rosendale collected 6,253 Box Tops, which means we will 
receive a check for $625.30.  The PTO will use these funds to support the needs of our students and staff. 

 Please continue sending Box Tops in all year long!  Box Tops should be turned in to the main office in Ziploc 
bags, envelopes, or on collection sheets. 

  

 

The School Store will be open this 

Friday, November 9th during lunch 

hours for Grades 1-5.   Students 

can shop for school supplies and 

small accessories ranging in price 

from 25¢ to $3.  We look forward 

to seeing everybody! 

 

 

 

 

Therapy Dog Fun 

at Rosendale 

 

 

Just a Reminder…. 

Parents please be sure to 

utilize the designated drop off 

area by the flag pole if you are 

dropping off your child in the 

morning so as not to block the 

bus loop. 


